
AMA Charter #2068

Meeting called to order at 6:50 By Morgan Pritchard

 Minutes and Treasures report given and accepted.

Old Business

New Business

July News.

(864)-556-0664

Vice President Morgan Pritchard

(864)-238-2546

We welcomed new members Steve Hildebrant & Larry Ashe this month.

Morgan will be serving Lasagna and salad at the Aug meeting.

That’s it for another month. Hope to see you at the meeting.

Nelson Swords

WWW.blacksheeprcclub.com

All club meetings will be held

Flat fix-it worked on the mower tires, so we don't need to replace any tires at this point.

(864) 847-4179

the 1
st
 Tuesday of every month

Safety Officers:

June/July Newsletter – 2014

Black Sheep R/C Club

Meeting minutes from June 3rd 2014

Special Points of Interest:

* Next Meeting: Sept 2nd 2014

  Black Sheep News

Treasurer:  Nelson Swords

Officers:

* Visit Our Website at:

As a way to recruit new members Nelson proposed a membership fee of $45 for 

members of other Flying clubs. It was decided to postpone the vote till  the next meeting.

Dick Russel has donated his old riding lawnmower to the club. Morgan & myself have 

been doing some needed repair work on it and it is now running and ready for use. Our 

thanks to Dick for this mower.

Dennis Beard

Stan Scott

Secretary:  Dennis Beard

Field Marshall:  Wade Calhoun

(864) 556-0664

(864) 238-7256

President:  Wade Calhoun

http://www.blacksheeprcclub.com/



